
Chinese New Year  

(Week commencing 23rd February 2023) 

The children in Cherry class had a go 
at saying “Happy New Year” in Chi-
nese “Gōng Xi ̌ Fā Cái” and used their 
knowledge of shapes to create Chi-
nese dragons. 

Rowan class looked at the Chinese Zodiac story and created some wonderful artwork 
using Chinese calligraphy to write the names of the different animals that repre-
sent the years. These are displayed beautifully on our Chinese New year display in 
the hall. 

 

On Tuesday 24th February 2023 we had a whole school cele-
bration of Chinese New Year encouraging the children to 
taste a variety of Chinese foods. This activity allowed the 
children to experience the traditions and widen their under-
standing of different cultures. By allowing this we have ena-
bled our pupils to improve their social and cultural under-
standing. 

During this week all the children at PACE have been taking part in different 
activities to learn about Chinese New Year 


